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o When possible, the bureau manager should proactively obtain anticipated
settlement funds from the petty cash account through the Sheriffs Business
Office, as outlined below and then return any unused funds afterwards.

• If an early settlement offer is accepted by the potential claimant:
o Obtain the necessary funds

• $999 or less
• Sheriffs bureau manager (or designee) will contact the Sheriffs Business 

office to retrieve the agreed upon amount from petty cash.
o Fiscal Officer William Coulson should be contacted to facilitate this 

occurring (805) 681-4293. Alternatively CFO Hope Vasquez may be 
contacted (805) 681-4299.

o The Sheriffs petty cash log will be annotated with the name, date and case 
number related to the early settlement.

• As indicated above, petty cash funds should be obtained ahead of time when 
time and circumstances permit.

■ $1,000 or more
o Risk Management will need to order a warrant ( check)

• Once the settlement funds are obtained, the Sheriffs bureau manager (or appropriate 
designee) and a Risk Management representative will meet with the claimant to 
provide the agreed upon funds and facilitate completion of required paperwork.
o The claimant will need to complete and sign the SBC Claim Form (above 

hyperlink)
o Risk Management will obtain the claimant's signature on the Release of Liability 

Form

o If petty cash is distributed: The Sheriffs bureau manager (or designee) will have 
the claimant sign a receipt for the funds provided.

• Risk Management will retain the original copies of the completed and signed Claim 
Form and Release of Liability Form.
o Copies of the form will be provided to the Sheriffs bureau manager and will 

subsequently be provided to the Sheriffs Professional Standards Unit.
• The Sheriff's bureau manager shall, as soon as possible, return any unused petty cash 

funds to the Sheriff's Business Office.
o Fiscal Officer William Coulson should be contacted to facilitate this occu1Ting

(805) 681-4293. Alternatively CFO Hope Vasquez may be contacted (805) 
681-4299.

o Once again, the Sheriff's petty cash log will be annotated with the name, date and 
case number related to the early settlement.






